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Fire Brigade Supper 

The members of the Fire Brigade were invited to Supper on Wednesday at “The Royal Oak,” by the 
Rector and churchwardens.   The following were present: 
 
Rev. F. W. Macdonald (chairman), Messrs. H. Andrews, G. J. Carse, W. Hatfield, A. Scott, H. C. Martin, 
T. May, H. Lever, S. Plowman, W. Bailey, J. Smith, J. Petty, H. Simper, C. Canning, F. Simper, J. Down, 
H. Gray, W. Smith, E. Hunt and R. Shergold.   
 
An excellent spread was provided by Hostess Petty.  The health of “The Hon. Members and Visitors” was 
given by the Chairman, and responded to by Messrs. Andrews and G. J. Carse.  The former repeated his 
invitation to Little Langford, and hoped the Brigade would give him a visit for the sake of a little practice.  
Mr. Carse in responding, gave some practical hints to the members of the Brigade.  Mr. May proposed 
“The Hostess,” for whom Mr. Nash responded.  Mr. Andrews proposed “The Brigade,” for whom Mr. Lever 
responded.   
 
Songs were sung by Messrs. Hatfield, Scott, Lever, J. Smith, Matthews, H. Gray, and J. Petty, Mr. S. 
Plowman accompanying. 
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